

February 2023

Newsletter for the Office of Administrative Services

The Society for College and University Planning

Tampa, Hillsborough Community College, and the University of South Florida.

On the second day of the conference, attendees visited the USF campus for a presentation session and tour. VP Carole Post, Steve Lafferty, Ray Gonzalez, and Chaddy Hanwisai did presentations on how the USF strategic plan is leveraged in campus planning. Attendees toured the new Honors College, Student Health and Wellness Center, and Indoor Performance Facility afterwards.

EMPLOYEE PROFILE

JASMINE DENSON

Parking and Transportation Services and the Center for Transportation and Urban Research are working together to test RideFlag, a mobile application that provides perks to people who carpool to campus.

PATS and CUTR are looking for USF staff willing to help test the app. RideFlag verifies if two or more people are in the car and grants them



Phillip Ippolito
Utility Maintenance Manager
Facilities Management

Rose Kim Coordinator Business Center